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-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject:  Procedure to pay HEDLA 2014 registration fee 
Date:  Wed, 12 Feb 2014 17:05:17 +0100 
From:  BOUQUET Serge <serge.bouquet@cea.fr> 
 
 
We apologize for those receiving multiple copies of this 
message. 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank you to those of you who have registered and/or 
submitted an abstract to the conference HEDLA 2014. 
You will find below a short summary explaining how 
to pay your registration fee. 
 
Once you have created your account and made your 
registration (actually, pre-registration) on the conference 
website, 
http://hedla2014.sciencesconf.org,  
we will send individually to each of you, by e-mail, 
a bill with the amount of your fee. 
 
The payment of the registration amount can be made 
ONLY via a bank to bank transfer (no credit card, 
no cash, no check, no on-site payment, ...). 
Your registration to HEDLA 2014 will be effective 
once the payment corresponding to the amount of  
your fee has been received in our bank account 
(the details and data of the HEDLA 2014 bank 
account will be provided in the e-mail when sending 
your bill). 
Please start the process quickly after receiving 
your bill because it might take a few weeks. 
 
Best regards, 
Serge Bouquet 
LOC, chair 
 


